
Silverbell Road
GORET ROAD TO GRANT ROAD

FINAL DESIGN

This is a project of the Regional Transportation Authority. The voter-approved, $2.1 billion RTA plan will be implemented through 2026. Details about the full plan are available at www.RTAmobility.com. 
The Regional Transportation Authority has a nine-member board with representatives from local, state and tribal governments. This project will be managed by the City of Tucson.
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SILVERBELL ROAD, GORET ROAD TO GRANT ROAD
Open House Comments – June 16, 2014

COMMENT 1: 

•	 Lots of wildflowers, please!

•	 I like the plans though I am worried about what the local graffiti taggers will do to the ‘sedimentary 
rock’ walls.

•	 I also hope that traffic will be managed well during the construction period so the congestion is held 
to a minimum. 

COMMENT 2: 

•	 I am still concerned about continuity of design throughout the corridor (art).  

COMMENT 3: 

• 	 Love the art!

COMMENT 4: 

•	 Thank you for keeping us informed of the progress.

•	 Meanwhile, Silverbell North of Goret is in need of ongoing maintenance. Several potholes, poor 
rutted road exists. I realize that this project is aimed at improving the roadway, however, the timeline 
to completion is lengthy.

•	 The consideration of public art is great! Keep up the good work. 

COMMENT 5: 

•	 We really like the design and artwork and encourage continuity with the phase of work that will 
continue from Goret to El Camino del Cerro. Any help we can provide in that regard we’ll do. 
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